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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I encourage everyone to attend a very important Union Meeting on September 16th at 6:30pm. We will discuss 

and vote on the allocation of this years’ raise of $1.75. The Union works best when we all participate.  

 

I would also like to invite all members and their families to join us at the Labor Day Parade Monday, September 

2nd. We will meet at the hall at 8:00am. Bubba C’s will provide a wonderful dinner at the hall after the parade. 

We look forward to seeing everyone there. Please call or stop in the hall to let us know how many we can 

expect for the parade and dinner. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Brett Stein 

Business Manager  

IBEW Local Union 32 


